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INLAND REVENUE DEPARTMENT 
Notice to the Commercial Banks, Authorized Dealers 

Engaged in Outward Remittances and the Person Who 
Make the Outward Remittances

Taking into account of the prevailing Covid-19 pandemic situation in the 
country, the Commercial Banks, Authorized Dealers engaged in outward 
remittances and the person who make the outward remittances are hereby 
informed to treat that the validity of Outward Remittance Clearances issued 
for covering specified period of time (which are expiring on or after December 
31, 2020) by the Inland Revenue Department has been extended until March 
31, 2021. 

For any clarifications, 

Officer (Resident & 
Mobile) E-mail

Mr. W.A.N Wijesuriya 
Commissioner 

0112134204/ 
0718122400 wijesuriya.wan@ird.gov.lk 

Mr.S.M.A.P. Somarathna 
Assistant Commissioner 

0112134263 
0770858500 somarathna.smap@ird.gov.lk 

Ms.I.K.C. Dilanthi  
Assistant Commissioner 

0112134264 
0714454471 dilanthi.ikc@ird.gov.lk

 

Commissioner General of Inland Revenue 

Extension of Validity Period of the  
Outward Remittance Clearances Issued for 

Covering Specified Period of Time 


